
Heartland Maze 
 
Dear Families,  

 

On Tuesday, November 1
st
, we will be going on a field trip to the Heartland Maze in Bowling 

Green. This field trip is a visit to a corn maze that includes a hay ride, pig races, and other 

exciting activities. We will be riding the school bus from New Horizons to Bowling Green. We 

will leave the school at 8:30am and return back to New Horizons by 1:00pm. VPK students 

without wrap around care must be picked up by 1:10pm. The cost for this field trip is $11.00 

per student and $6.00 per chaperone. Permission slip and payment for the field trip must 

be received by October 21
st
. Any parent that would like to attend this field trip MUST 

complete a volunteer application and be an approved volunteer. Please ensure that your child 

wears weather appropriate clothing and sneakers. If you have any questions please see your 

child’s teacher.  

 

Please complete the below section and return it to your child’s teacher.  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

_____Yes, my child __________________________has permission to 

participate in the Heartland Maze field trip. 

 

______No, my child _________________________ will not participate. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

______ Yes, I _______________________, will be able to chaperone and 

I have completed my volunteer application.  

 

______ No, I will not be able to volunteer at this activity 

 

 

__________________   _______________________     ___________ 

   Parent Signature  Emergency Contact Number           Date 
 


